Press release: Charity regulator calls
for information to its inquiry into
The Save the Children Fund

On 4 April 2018 the regulator opened a statutory inquiry into the charity
over concerns about its handling, reporting and response to serious
allegations of misconduct and harassment involving senior staff members in
2012 and 2015.

Among the issues under inquiry is the extent to which the trustees have
ensured that any misconduct allegations, complaints or incidents received by
the charity since 1 January 2016 have been appropriately handled.

The Commission would like to hear from anyone with information which is
relevant to the inquiry including misconduct allegations, complaints or
incidents involving the charity and has set up a dedicated email address for
anyone wishing to contact or submit evidence to the inquiry. The email
address 1is savethechildreninquiry@charitycommission.gsi.gov.uk.

The inquiry is confined to the issues of safeguarding in the context of
misconduct and harassment of the charity’s staff; it is not examining
safeguarding in the context of the charity’s programme delivery for
beneficiaries.

It is the Commission’s policy, after it has concluded an inquiry, to publish
a report detailing what issues the inquiry looked at, what actions were
undertaken as part of the inquiry and what the outcomes were. Reports of
previous inquiries by the Commission are available on GOV.UK.

Ends
Notes to editors

1. The Charity Commission is the independent regulator of charities in
England and Wales. To find out more about our work, see the about us
page on GOV.UK.

2. Search for charities on our check charity tool.
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